
RUN WITH US!RUN WITH US!RUN WITH US!

We are so excited to have you join our Mustang Family! We have the best
teachers, staff and PTA, and we look forward to connecting with you! 

We hope you'll consider being an active part of our wonderful community! 
There is a place for you here! 

Head over to www.RHPTA.com for lots of great information, including the following.

Fill out our Round Up Google Doc so that we can stay in touch with you!

Sign up to receive the RH Pony Post - our weekly newsletter that is emailed every

Sunday evening and will keep you up to date on the most important school and PTA

information for the week ahead, as well as details on upcoming special events!

Take a tour of our school, starting Thursday, February 17! Look for a sign up link on

www.RHPTA.com and come walk the halls with us (masked and socially distanced, of

course!).

What to do now?

Welcome to Ridglea Hills Elementary!


